
 

 
 
 
 
Over the past 14 months, we have responded to the Covid-19 pandemic in a thoughtful and 
systematic way, always with the intent of keeping our residents safe.  Restrictions were lifted as data 
permitted.  We thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time.   
 
While we are aware that many DWO residents are fully vaccinated, we will neither be tracking nor 
identifying vaccinated individuals. Use of all amenities is still an individual decision and is at 
one’s own personal risk 
 
Effective immediately: 

• Masks are no longer required in the Montecito Clubhouse.  CDC guidance 
indicates that fully vaccinated individuals can resume activities without wearing a 
mask or socially distancing (except where required by federal, state, or local 
laws, rules, or regulations).  CDC indicates that vaccinated individuals are at 
very low risk of acquiring or spreading the virus.  

• All past rules and restrictions pertaining to Covid are rescinded EXCEPT 
for the following:  Children under the age of 19 are not yet allowed to use the 
indoor amenities, including the indoor pool.  To compensate, the outdoor pool 
will continue to be open for children’s hours from 2PM – sunset.   

• Sharing and serving food can return to standards that were in place pre-Covid.   
 
FirstService Residential staff working for Del Webb Orlando are required to follow their company’s 
Human Resources policy regarding the use of masks. 
 
Please be reminded to follow all other requirements in the Del Webb Orlando 2018 Community Rules 
and Regulations document, which can be found on the portal under Association Information, 
Governing Documents. 
 
We look forward to getting back to our thriving and inspiring lifestyle! 
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